
Memo 
 
TO:   Advisor  
 
FR:   Lisa J. Pyron   
         Kiwanis Service Leadership Programs  
 
RE: Builders Club Distinguished Club Recognition  
      
Dear Club Advisor,  
 
Congratulations! Your club has been recognized as a 2021-2022 Distinguished Club 
award recipient. The Distinguished Club award program provides recognition to Builders 
Clubs for their overall performance in the combined areas of club administration, 
membership and leadership development, Kiwanis-family involvement, and service and 
fundraising efforts. Club performance is judged against a pre-established standard of 
excellence.  
 
Distinguished recipients receive a certificate and club banner patch in recognition of their 
achievements. Enclosed you will find these items. Please contact your sponsoring Kiwanis 
club to schedule presentation of this recognition. 
 
If you have questions, please contact me by phone at 1-800-KIWANIS, ext. #168 or by     
email at lpyron@kiwanis.org.  
 
Yours in Kiwanis service,  
 

Lisa J. Pyron 
Lisa J. Pyron 
Kiwanis Service Leadership Programs  
 
Attached:  Distinguished Club certificate  
       Electronic badge 
       Social media graphics 
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